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Hi

Can I confirm that I give my full approval of the plans of the new supermarket on the
grounds of the old spotted cow, to say that there was scare mongering on the last vote is a
understatement, for people to state we would lose the florist, dentist, doctors and cafe are

a nonsense. Under the current climate through this horrible virus people need more value
for money and the only way for this is more competition which will give hard working
people the chance for the choice. The site at the moment is an absolute disgrace which is
no fault of the present owner so just let them get on with it instead of having extra

silly meetings when I think there is a lot more concerning things going on in the world and
save the costs for more important issues.

Many thanks for the chance to have an open view.





